
 

Dear Families, 

All of our children have been busy learning lots of new skills in English and Maths this week. I 
have seen some fantastic multiplication in Year 4, some brilliant place value from Year 1 and 
some amazing descriptive writing from Year 2. Don’t forget to extend that lovely learning at home 
however you want to practice.  

On Tuesday, Year 2 children made scented playdough in design          
technology in order to write a set of instructions in English. They had 
blue play dough that smelt like bubble gum and green playdough that 
smelt like lemons! 

On Wednesday, our hall was turned into a magical ballroom where Year 
1 and their families waltzed the afternoon away and got to meet Belle! 
All the children performed their dance routines that they have been 
learning during their PE sessions and were able to describe in detail all 
of the traditional tales that they have been learning about in the past 
couple of weeks.  

Our Pupil Voice Team met with our safeguarding governor this week 
and have been working on a play that they will perform about online 
safety. Watch this space for a date to come and watch  this! 

Staying safe online is extremely important for our children and            
knowing what to do if you are worried about anything whilst using the 
internet is vital. We encourage our children to talk about how to stay 
safe and how to report anything that concerns them. If you would like to 
discuss this with your children, there are lots of resources that can help.  

Some useful websites are:              www.internetmatters.org             www.NSPCC.org.uk 

 

We had an environmental health inspection of our Kitchen last week 
and I am pleased to say we have been awarded the top rating of 5 
stars for food hygiene! A big well done to our kitchen staff for all of 
their efforts.   

The teachers received some training this week from Stuart Chatfield. 
He shared with staff lots of brilliant resources to help our children 
learn how to play cricket and how to become a cool catcher, a       
brilliant bowler and a confident cricketer. Teachers are excited to 
start  enriching their PE lessons to include these new ideas.  

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Broome 

http://www.internetmatters.org
http://www.NSPCC.org.uk


 

 

 

Diary Dates 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 1st Feb 2018 - Year 5 Brecon Beacons Information 

Session @ 4.00p.m. 

Fri 2nd Feb 2018 - Year 2 Garlic Farm Trip 

Wed 7th Feb 2018 - Year 4 Roman Villa Trip 

Thurs 8th Feb 2018 - Year 1 Craft Afternoon - Parents are 

invited into school please sign in at the office 1.30-2.30pm. 

Mon 12th Feb - Fri 16th Feb 2018 HALF TERM. 

Mon 26th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 28th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Thurs 1st March 2018 World Book Day - Dress Up Day. 

Thurs 1st March 2018 - Year 5 Global Rock at Portsmouth 

Guildhall. 

Mon 19th – Tues 20th March 2018 - Year 5 London Trip 

Fri 30th March - Fri 13th April 2018 EASTER           

HOLIDAYS. 

Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June 2018 HALF TERM. 

Thurs 5th July 2018 EYFS / KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 6th July 2018 KS2 Sports Day. 

Fri 20th July 2018 Last day of the Summer Term. 

Mon 23rd July 2018 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 
 

New dates will be added each week - Please check the box 

for NEW to see any added dates. 

Development Days so far……... 

 Friday 17th November 2017 

 Thursday 21st December 2017 

 Monday 23rd July 2018 

Year 2 Garlic Farm Trip - Friday 2nd Feb 2018 
 

Children in Year 2 are off to the Garlic Farm on Friday 2nd February. This will be an 
opportunity for children to explore the farm, to learn about how garlic is made and to 

plant some of their own. The Garlic Farm have been in contact and children are       
required to wear wellington boots, a warm coat and bring a 
pack lunch. A lunch will be provided by the kitchen, only if 
you have pre-ordered one. Unfortunately we are unable to 

order anymore as the deadline has closed. 
 

Thank you, Nine Acres. 

HEADLICE 

Please ensure you check 

your child’s hair for     

headlice on a regular     

basis. We have had a few 

cases in school recently. 

Thank you for your             

co-operation. 

Our Winter Reading Challenge 

Well done to all our children who took part in 

the Reading Challenge. We had 3 winners who 

all received a £5.00 book voucher Well done to 

Ruby, Angel & Gerry. 
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 As a school, our top priority is keeping children safe. In a world that is rapidly changing and advancing in                     
technology, we feel it is extremely important to know what our children are doing when they are online and that 

we make sure they are not exposed to material that is not suitable for their age. Sharing online resources or games 
with our children is a great way to use technology in a safe way together. We have received information from     

OFSTED about a free webinar that parents can sign up for to find out some more information about staying safe   
online. Please see the poster attached to this newsletter for more information. 



 
 

 

Cake Sales 

A big thank you to all the 
year 5 and 6 families who brought in the             
delicious cakes for the sale after school today. 
They looked amazing!! The next cake sale will 
be on Friday 9th February, when it will be the 
turn of the children in year 3 
and 4 to donate cakes. 

 

NEXT MEETING -                            
Tuesday 06.02.18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diaries:-  

Easter Disco – Thursday 29th 
March 2018 between                 

5.30-7.30pm 

Cake Sales  
Years 5 and 6 – 26.1.18       
Years 3 and 4 – 9.2.18          

Years 1 and 2 – 23.2.18        
EYFS – 9.3.18  

 

NEXT MEETING -                            
Tuesday 6th February 2018 


